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Deborah Burgio, TVIH Executive Director  

A warm welcome to our new Executive Director, Deborah, Burgio.  She is no 

stranger to organizations like TVIH, having founded Winter Grace, a nonprofit 

organization located in Dayton, MD designed to “empower and enrich the lives of 

older adults” and those who care for them.  She has been president of Winter 

Grace Senior Ministries since 2017.    

While managing Winter Grace, she has developed and implemented 

programs that provide information about resources for seniors and marketed the 

programs to the community in order to increase funding and membership.   

As part of her successful outreach efforts, she serves as a Board Member of 

COGS (Coalition of Geriatric Services) in Howard County and as a member of the 

Information and Communication working group of the Howard County Age-

Friendly Task Force.  In other words, her marketing, fundraising, outreach, and 

management skills signal that she is a perfect fit to work for TVIH.  In addition, she 

is a certified wellness coach and is described by her references as a caring 

individual whose organizational skills and caring personality make her a joy to 

work with.  Stay tuned for opportunities to meet our new Executive Director. 

 


